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Question #1: 
The expected duration of the work is 50 days over three months 
“Our question is whether we should also infer from that statement of duration that the overall level of effort 
(and budget) proposed should be approximately 50 person-days of work, or whether the statement simply 
indicates that the project should take approximately 10 five-day weeks to complete, independent of the 
number of people or hours involved.”  
 
Response #1:  
The overall level of effort (and budget) proposed should be approximately 50 person-days of work.  

 

Question #2: 
Enquire about an extension of the proposal submission deadline. 
 
Response #2: 
The NDC Support Programme technical team agreed on the extension of the deadline for submission of 
proposals until Sunday, 11 November 2018. A new RFP document will be published with the new 
deadline. 

 
All answers were endorsed by NDC SP technical team 


